
From:  
Date: 3 November 2022 at 15:58:26 GMT 
To: Davide Pastorino  
Subject: Re: Establishment / La Pesa Shoreditch 

 
Sure thing, please find below! 
  
Hi there, 
  
Hope you’re well. 
  
Origin have worked with the Establishment team for the past 3 years. We met as they were looking for a 
new coffee supplier for their shop and have had a strong partnership since then.  
  
The team have been truly great to work with – they are communicative, friendly, and accommodating. 
There has never been an issue professionally or personally in the whole time we have worked together. 
The team do a great job of looking after every detail of their space, the equipment is well looked after 
and the products they serve are always to a high standard. 
  
They’ll be a lovely addition to the Shoreditch area and will provide a new, interesting space for people to 
spend time in – La Pesa is a 1-minute walk away from our Charlotte Rd café, all of our team will be 
regulars I’m sure.  
  
Many thanks, 
  
Sophia Rettali 
 






